
Notices 23rd January 2024 
 
It was lovely to see so many of you in the clubhouse today socialising and catching up - 
fingers crossed that we may have a dry Tuesday next week to welcome back Sue in her 
Captains year. 
 
Three Ladies played on Saturday however due to the horrible weather only two ladies 
braved the rain to play today. 
 
Results of the NQ Stableford 
 
1st  Gillian Hanson with 35 points 
 Taken on the back 9 from 
 
2nd  Carol Campbell with 35 points 
 
3rd  Kelli Seagrave with 32 points 
 
Congratulations all. 
 
Our next competition is 3 Clubs & putter which should be fun in this weather! This is an 
Open Draw.   
 
The Social committee are busy planning events for us to enjoy this year including; 
 
Feb -   Quiz night – reserve list open 
March -  Bistro night 
April -    Masters Weekend Sat & Sun - golf challenges & competitions  
  Comedy night with Curry TBC 
May -   Quiz night 
 
Please look out for details around the clubhouse. 
 
As we approach the end of January, I find it encouraging to see the evenings getting very 
slowly brighter – something to ponder – Is the Moon more useful than the Sun, since the 
Moon gives us light at night when it is dark and the Sun only gives us light during the day 
when it is already light out? – comments on a post card. 
 
Enjoy your week, 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sheila 
Vice-Captain 
 
 
 


